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Maths Parents’ Leaflets – How to support your child with maths at home

September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Beckfoot Priestthorpe Primary School and Nursery, we like to give parents and carers lots of ideas as to how to support children’s learning at home.  We feel by working together, we can make a huge impact on your child’s attainment and progress.

We have produced a booklet for each year group which has lots of information and ideas on how to bring maths into everyday life.  Within each year group’s booklet, there are also the maths non negotiables for that year.  This is the standard benchmark as to what a child should be able to achieve by the end of the year.  We have also included the new maths curriculum which the Government has recently introduced. Expectations on children’s understanding have been raised with this new curriculum.

We hope you find the booklets useful and enjoy using it with your child. We would love to hear any stories of how you have successfully used them.  Photographs of children enjoying maths would also be gratefully received.  

Once again, thank you for your continued support and together we can make a huge impact on your child’s mathematical progress.

Mrs Cork

Maths Leader 
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